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Wednesday Children's Ministries
Kindergarten through 3rd Grade meets from 5:00 PM to 6:00 PM on
Wednesdays.  Our 4th through 6th Graders are meeting in-person
from 6:00 to 7:30 PM on Wednesdays. with social distancing
guidelines in place. If you are not getting noti�cations from Miss
Amy, just email here at adutcher@whartonfumc.org to be added to
the list. 

Holy Communion Each Week
At least for now, we will be o�ering Holy Communion every Sunday.
We want to be sure whenever you feel comfortable coming back to
worship the sacrament is available for you.
Also, if you are worshiping from home, you can pick up communion
elements the week before to have with you during worship. Just
come by the church during o�ce hours.  If you give us a call, we'll
even o�er curbside delivery.  If you cannot make it to the church,
call the church o�ce or email us at
whartonfumc@whartonfumc.org.  We will be happy to deliver the
communion elements to your home.

 



Blankets Needed
The United Methodist Women are collecting full size blankets to be
distributed to those in need by SHARE.  This is an immediate need
identi�ed by our ministry partner. Blankets can be donated in the
collection bins in the narthex on Sunday mornings or outside the
church o�ce door during regular o�ce hours.

Youth In-Person Programming
Youth Room @ 6:00pm - 7:30pm on October 21st
Our youth (Grades 7-12) are meeting in-person in the Youth Room
on Wednesdays from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM with our new Interim
Director of Youth Ministries, Becca.  For more information, email
her at becca@whartonfumc.org.

Worship Volunteers Needed
We are in need of volunteers to assist with worship. Some
positions are for coverage when weekly volunteers need to be
out.  Others are to be part of a scheduled rotation where you
would not be asked to volunteer every week.  All volunteers are
safely socially distanced from one another during the service.
The following volunteer positions are available:

Liturgists (read scripture and other liturgy during
worship) - We have a schedule of individuals who served
as scripture readers prior to the pandemic. However,
some may not be able to return right now, so we are
asking for additional volunteers.
Livestream Coordinators - These individuals run the
livestream laptop and remote camera controls. They are
not di�cult to use, and training is provided.
Worship Slides - These individuals run the Proclaim
computer to manage the worship slides shown in both
the sanctuary and on the livestream. Training is
provided.
Sound Technician - These volunteers help manage the
sound board for the sanctuary and/or livestream feed.
Training is provided.
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Our 4-Part Vision
Building Community

Growing Our Faith

Feeding the Hungry

Engaging the Children

To all who sin and need a Savior ...

To all who mourn and seek comfort ...

To all who are lonely and need a friend ...

To all who are weary and need rest ...

To whosoever will come ...

This church opens wide her door and her heart ...

And in the name of Jesus Christ, bids you welcome.



Advent Yard Signs
We have yard signs available to put out after Thanksgiving. If you
would like one for your yard, you can get it from the church o�ce or
on Sunday mornings after worship. We currently have a limited
number that have been donated in advance. If you are able to leave
a suggested donation of $20 for your yard sign, then we can use
those donations to order more as requested after we run out. Let's
spread the Comfort & Joy of Christmas to our community this year.

Save the Date for Advent Decorating
It is almost time to adorn our sanctuary for Advent and Christmas
celebrations. "All elves are needed." Come help at 9:30 AM on
December 1.
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All Saints Day
We will be having our annual All Saints Day Service during worship
on November 1. Letters are being sent to the families of church
members who have passed during the last year. However, you can
ask to have the name read of anyone close to you who you have lost
during that time. If you have someone you want included in the All
Saints Day Service, please notify Dee in the church o�ce.

Trunk or Treat 2020
Church Yard @ 5:00pm - 7:30pm on October 31st
Yes, we will be having Trunk or Treat this year, and yes, it will be a
little di�erent. We really truly need everyone who is able to come
help.
The children in our community are eager to do their trick or treating
this year, so we need a safe alternative that will allow families to do
something fun together while keeping everyone safe.
In response, we are going to have a socially distanced family event
distributing individually wrapped and sealed treats in the church
yard. Each family will be given a number as they enter the parking
lot and told to stay in their car until their number is called. We will
call numbers throughout the parking lot in small groups, allowing
individual families to enter the church yard and go from table to
table one family at a time.
To be able to provide this for our community, we will need as much
help as possible. If you can host a table to distribute candy or help in
any other way, please let Amy Dutcher know. She will provide you
with all the details and safety guidelines.
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